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NEWS RELEASE 

 
Date: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 
Contact:  Brittany Kershaw; (386) 586-2637;  bkershaw@flaglersheriff.com 

 

Deputies Investigating Apparent Homicide 
Flagler Sheriff’s Deputies responded to a 9-1-1 call around 4:00 a.m. Tuesday morning regarding a male 
lying in a driveway on Parkview Drive in Palm Coast. The victim was transported to Halifax Hospital in 
Daytona Beach where he later died.  

Detectives do not believe this was a random crime and are following all leads. Sheriff Rick Staly met 
patrol deputies and detectives on scene this morning while the Crime Scene Investigation Unit was 
collecting evidence.  

“We are working every lead and attempting to locate the suspect or suspects,” Sheriff Staly said. “We do 
not believe there is a threat to anyone else at this time but this is an active investigation. We will update 
when we have more information.”  

 
Left: Detective Sgt. Miller, Commander Carman, Sheriff Staly, Chief Ramirez and Chief Bovino at the crime scene.   Right: 

Road closure with crime scene tape at Parkview Drive in Palm Coast. 
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The 140 to 160 block of Parkview Drive was closed to traffic and school bus routes were re-directed 
during the morning school pick-up route. 

If you have information on this case, please call the Sheriff’s Office at 386-313-4911 or call 
CrimeStoppers at 1-877-277-TIPS. You will remain anonymous and could be eligible for a reward up to 
$5,000.00. 
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